
From:                                         Esther Day <Dayesther214@outlook.com>
Sent:                                           Monday, December 18, 2023 5:44 PM
To:                                               Emery, Nicole (Legal)
Cc:                                               City Clerk's Office
Subject:                                     This person does not live in Tacoma and should not be on the City Charter Review
 
Follow Up Flag:                      Follow up
Flag Status:                              Flagged
 
Categories:                              Nicole
 
Dear Nicole,
I am writing to let you know that I have a big concern about this candidate for Charter Review.
 
I read the Resolution 41282, creating the Charter Review Committee. 
 
It specifically states:
 
 "each person applying for appointment, including the nine nominees of the Mayor and City Council, shall
complete an application and confirm that they are a resident of the City of Tacoma."
 
In checking the residency, I have found this individual lives in Normandy Park, WA. 
 
The Charter Review process is very important to the CITIZENS OF TACOMA and we need to
ensure that No one serves that DOES NOT LIVE IN TACOMA.
 
Have them sign and swear they live in Tacoma full time and hold them accountable if they lie.
 
This could be a major problem if the process is not adhered to carefully.  
 
 

 
Sincerely,
Esther Day



 
 



From:                                         Jason Gauthier <jason.j.gauthier@gmail.com>
Sent:                                           Tuesday, December 19, 2023 2:46 PM
Cc:                                               City Clerk's Office
Subject:                                     Res. No. 41324 | Public Comment
 
Follow Up Flag:                      Flag for follow up
Flag Status:                              Flagged
 
Good afternoon Mayor Woodards, Deputy Mayor Walker, and Members of the City Council,
 
Unforcefully a prior commitment will prevent my attendance at the Council’s December 19, 2023 regular meeting, but prior to
Council action to adopt Resolution No. 41324 I wanted to extend a rare, “thank you”, as part of my public comment.
 
Thank you to Councilmember Daniels for your nomination to serve on the 2024 Charter Review Committee.
 
I, and I’m sure my fellow committee members, look forward to a deliberate, transparent, and thoughtful process to evaluate,
debate, and consider action to move forward recommendations to improve our City Charter and, hopefully, play a small part in
supporting a better served community. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jason Gauthier
 


